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Thousands of water rights have been issued in Oregon without any consideration to 

impacts on our fish, rivers and water quality.  This reasonable and overdue bill allows 

for consideration of impacts on sensitive species and water quality.  This is clearly in 

the public interest and protects important state resources.  In fact the considerations 

should be broadened to include other impacts that adversely impact the public 

interest as well.   Plese pass this bill. 

 


